
 
 

 

 

Ref. No.: LASA/SE/19-20/51 
 

Friday, March 13, 2020 
 

To, 

Corporate Services Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001. 

BSE CODE –540702 

To, 

Corporate Services Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

“Exchange Plaza”, Plot No. C/1, 

G Block Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 

NSE CODE: LASA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Concerns over Spread of Novel Coronavirus #COVID-19 

 

The World Health Organization on Wednesday declared the rapidly spread Coronavirus 
outbreak a pandemic,   in order to care and caution we have implemented work from home for 
all employees at our Head Office situated in Mumbai till further clarity, so that to reduce the 
probability Spread of deadly #Covid-19. 
 
Human Capital is core of our success and safety of employees is our prime responsibility along 
with this, we also have responsibilities towards society at large, work from home 
implementation in this tough time will lower the risk of virus spread. 
 
We have also suspended all business travels abroad for senior management until further clarity 
by Government on the issue. 
 
We urge all Corporates to stay safe and formulate the work policy to act together with the 
Government getting control over Covid-19. 
 
THANKING YOU 
FOR LASA SUPERGENERICS LIMITED 

 
 
NIDHI KULSHRESTHA 
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 


